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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Richard Benner <rpeterbenner@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 1, 2024 9:47 AM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Groundwater

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from rpeterbenner@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
Acquifers have been drawn down in 
Sent from my iPhone the west for scores of years. Withdrawals must be reduced to levels that can be recharged to 
sustainable levels or the west will be harmed permanently. 
 
Please take vigorous acƟon as soon as possible. 
Richard Benner 


